
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

17th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 12 Trip to Alton Towers Theme Park 

Monday 15th July 2024 

 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer Year 12 students an opportunity to visit Alton 
Towers on this year’s Activity Day - Monday 15th July.  
 

Travel to and from Alton Towers will be by coach.  
We will leave school at approximately 8:45am and return @ 4.30pm. 
 

The cost for the trip is £40. This includes coach travel, entrance to and rides at Alton 
Towers.   
 
Where students usually have spare medication kept in school, they should have their 
medication with them while on a school trip (eg inhaler, epipen etc). 
 
 
In order to secure a place on the trip, payment and/or consent will be online via the 
Scopay app or website. Please make sure the consent box is ticked.  
 
The deadline for payments is Thursday 13th June 2024. 
 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C James (Deputy Headteacher) 


